
 

 

Date: November 28, 2016 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

RE: Application for Class II Permissive Change 

FCC ID: N7NHL8548 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Sierra Wireless is submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change to our wireless 

module, model HL8548 (FCC ID: N7NHL8548), originally certified on October 10, 2014. 

 

The changes filed under this application are as follows: 

 

Add a carrier board to provide the mini PCI express interface to the module. 

Minor component placement relocation for solve the issue of GSM900 ModSpec and 

WCDMA sensitivity degradation 

 

We have verified the all the FCC test cases and make sure the new hardware has the same 

performance with the original FCC ID. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 

application. 
 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 
Suzi Lan 

Sr. Certification Engineer 


